The Head of the Department will be reported on the progress of the
investigation into the death of a juvenile in a hospital of
Vladimirskaya Oblast

A female resident of Vladimirskaya Oblast reported to the media the circumstances of her 5-year-
old child's death in one of the hospitals of the Vladimir city, where the kid was taken after
examination at a medical institution in the city of Yuryev-Polsky. The woman believes that her son's
death was the result of the negligent actions of medical staff. On this fact, the Investigating
Authorities of the Investigative Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia for
Vladimirskaya Oblast are investigating a criminal case on inflicting death by negligence (Part 2,
Article 109 of the Criminal Code of the Russian Federation).

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed Mr.Kulakov A.A., Head of the
Investigative Directorate of the Investigative Committee of the Russian Federation for
Vladimirskaya Oblast to report on the situation. The criminal investigation is a subject to control in

© 2024 The investigative committee of the Russian Federation



the Main Directorate of the Department.
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